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VILLAGE OF BELLWOOD 
CANCELLATION OF THE FEBRUARY 15, 2023 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Village 
of Bellwood Board of Trustees for Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. has 
been canceled and has been rescheduled to Monday, February 13, at 4:00 p.m. 
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